Ridgebury Road
Ridgefield, Connecticut

June 10, 1968
Board of Selectmen
Ridgefield, Connecticut

Gentlemen:

We have learned the Town of Ridgefield, Conneeticut, is interested
in obtaining an option on ocur land,

We have approximately forty aeres of land in Ridgebury, the former
Palmer property, which we offer te the Town of Ridgefield for
$50,000.00, not including a broker's fee,

This letter will serve as a thirty day option.

Yours very truly,

Curtis V. Leighton
Bernard L. Leighton

ec: CVL/BLL.



